U c I : A message from Chief Financial Officer and | g
' Vice Chancelior Ronald S. Cortez

*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those
who do not have regul to ils/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

As we approach the close of the fiscal year, | am reminded about the great work everyone in our
division is doing. | am especially proud of how we have all stepped up even more in the last few
months to meet the needs of our campus partners.

DFA’s Employee Recognition Program provides an opportunity to publicly acknowledge the hard
work each of us put in every day to advance UCI’s brilliant future.

Nominate a peer, coworker, or team by June 30 for recognition for the current cycle.

As always, feel free to share your comments and suggestions by sending an email to

WithUForU@uci.edu.
Thank you for your hard work and for your support of the DFA Employee Recognition Program.
Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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